
OMB Contract Review 
 

Contract Name Updated Notice of Federal Interest for the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services, Health Resources and Services Administration for the Bayside Health Clinic. 

GRANICUS 21-076D 
 

Contract #  Date: 02/01/2021 

 

Mark all Applicable Boxes: 
Type of Contract 

CIP  Grant  Other  X Revenue  Project  
 

Contract information: 

New Contract (Y/N)   
Original Contract 
Amount 

  $0  

Fund(s)  Amount of Change     

Cost Center(s)  Contract Amount $0 

Program(s)  Amount Available $0 

Account(s)  Included in Applicable 
Budget? (Y/N) 

No 
Fiscal Year(s)  

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

The Human Services Department requests approval and execution by the County Administrator of the 
updated Notice of Federal Interest for the Bayside Health Clinic as required by the U.S. Department of 
Health and Human Services, Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), for the capital 
improvement grant, which provided funding for the expansion of the facility. 
 
As the grantee, Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners (Board), is required to attach a lien to 
the Bayside Health Clinic, called a Notice of Federal Interest, as a condition of the grant award utilized 
to fund the construction of the facility to protect the federal interest in the project. 
 

 

Analyst: Don Mello Jr.    Ok to Sign:           Date: 02/01/2021 

 


